
 

TLQMC Board Meeting   June 22, 2022 

 

Attendees: Tom Sweet – President, Brad Holland - VP, 
Mike Wolff - Treasurer, Bill Gorgone – Tournament 
Director, Dennis Asher – Monday Play, Mike Budd - 
Membership, Bill Ward – Secretary, Bruce McGraw - 
New Handicap Chairman  
 

• TLQMC Board Meeting started at 4:32 pm. 

• Tom Sweet introduced Bruce McGraw as the new Handicap Chairman 
replacing Ron Englhard, who is moving from Trilogy. The Board 
approved Bruce as the New Handicap Chairman and welcomed him to 
the Board. Tom discussed setting up dates for two future Men’s Club 
General meetings. The board set those meeting dates as 10-10-22 @ 
3:00pm. And 12-5-22 @ 3:00pm. 

• Brad Holland brought to the Boards attention that the Men’s Club only 
has visibility of scorecards from Men’s Club events. The board will be 
requesting all Men’s Club members to turn in scorecards for all home 
play and away play scorecards to the Men’s Club box in the Pro Shop. 

• Mike Wolff checking account balance is $7475. Mike mentioned 
upcoming Men’s Club events and discussed entry fees. Dry Heat 
tournament entry fee $75 per person. Welcome Back tournament entry 
fee $70 per person. Holiday tournament fee per person $100.  

• Bill Gorgone gave the dates for the Dry Heat Tournament, August 1st 
and 2nd and it will include a Day 1 horse race event and Day 2 lunch. 



• Mike Budd said there are currently137 Men’s Club Members. He asked 
that we all be looking for new members to join. He said 10% of our 
community homes have recently sold and hopefully some of the new 
homeowners are golfers. 

• Dennis Asher asked the Board to approve guests for Monday play from 
now till through re-seeding in October. The board approved. Revision 8 
of the Calendar of Events is posted on the TLQMC website. 

• Meeting adjourned at 5:06 pm. 
 


